
June​ 4, 2020  
 
To: Makua and Haumāna of Kawaikini NCPCS 
 
Re: Updates 
 
Aloha e ka ʻohana Kawaikini: 
 
We made it through the school year 2019-2020! We hope this message finds you and your                
ʻohana safe and doing well during this trying time. Please be assured that the              
administration and leadership team of Kawaikini are diligently planning for our upcoming            
school year, taking into account the changing guidelines for our protection and continued             
safety.  
 
The most recent updates are as follows:  
 
Distance Learning Survey​: ​Please take a moment to complete a DOE Survey on Distance              
Learning, which includes data from public charter schools. Visit         
bit.ly/FamilyDistanceLearningSurvey to complete the survey. A drawing will be held for a            
chance to win a chromebook.  
 
Grab and Go Meals​: ​Resumes June 8th for breakfast at 7:30-8am, and lunch at              
11:30am-12pm at Chiefess Kamakahelei Middle, Kapaa High, Kekaha El., Koloa El., and            
Waimea High schools. 
 
Belongings pick up​: Last day to pick up haumāna belongings will be ​Tuesday, June 9 at                
8:30-12pm​. Thereafter, belongings will be discarded. School issued chromebooks and          
other equipment can also be dropped off. 
 
Alternative Puka Kula ceremony​: Set for ​Friday, June 26 at 11:45-1pm at Hale Piko              
with limited attendees. Live stream information will be distributed soon.  
 
Spectrum OC16 will also be airing a salute to the Class of 2020 Kawaikini Seniors on                
Thursday, June 11 at 8pm; Friday June 12 at 7:30am and 3:30pm, and Sunday June 14 at                 
8:30pm. 
 
Lā Hoʻolauna ʻOhana​: Our first parent meeting for the upcoming school year 2020-2021             
will be held on ​Thursday, July 23 at 5pm. 

 

http://bit.ly/FamilyDistanceLearningSurvey


 
T shirts: Please see the enclosed flyer for information on ordering uniform t-shirts. The               
Kula Threads website will be taking orders until ​June 30. 
 
We will continue to keep you updated throughout the summer months via our school              
messenger phone call system and our website at ​www.kawaikini.com​. Contact us with any             
questions at #632-2032 Monday through Friday at 8:00am -12pm.  
 
 

Me ke aloha,  
 
 
 
Jessell Tanaka, Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.kawaikini.com/

